Dear <supervisor or leadership name>,
Our nurses <or X nurses from the X unit> would like you to consider participating in No Pass, No Pay for the Certified Pediatric Nurse (CPN) exam. 

This respected exam is the gold standard for our specialty and is offered by the Pediatric Nursing Certification Board (PNCB). More than 30,000 RNs in the U.S. actively hold the CPN credential. Preparing for the exam will help update our knowledge base. You can explore the content outline to see what knowledge is tested by the exam.  

Nurses greatly benefit from No Pass, No Pay. This program reduces financial barriers and fear of testing. Offering the program will be perceived as a significant support for our professional development. 

Employers benefit too. More CPNs on staff for our patients and families is an excellent way to demonstrate that they have expert care here. <Note if you are on the Magnet or PTE designation/redesignation journey.>
Here are key details about the program: 

· No minimum number of nurses to test per year

· No cost for employer to join

· No out-of-pocket fee for nurses to test

· Employer billed only if a nurse passes the exam

· A simple contract, again with no required minimum number of testers per year
The cost for a passing exam is $300, among the most affordable in nursing. RNs can test 2 times during a contract year. Fees for recertification can be added to contracts too to support nurses staying certified.

The employer would designate a contact to review applicant names and a contact for paying invoices for passing exams. The time commitment for our staff contacts to facilitate the program here is minimal, and PNCB makes it easy to manage processes. <Note if you would be willing/know who would be willing to serve as the contact.> We will receive an annual report summarizing RN testing performance, and we can also request this data at any time. 

<If employer does not pay for certification exams or only pays half, describe how nurses could reimburse the employer after the employer receive the invoice.>
<Other ideas to include: request study space, a review course, a unit lending library of exam references, paid time off to test, etc. You know your culture best, so consider what is realistic to ask for. Consider presenting an itemized budget. Also list resources you already offer to support CPN preparation. > 

I hope you will consider this program to support our certification goals. <If you have a CPN already on staff, ask for a quote of how the credential made a difference for them.> Please let me know if we can discuss this in more detail. 

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, 

Name/Title/Unit
